ICRA Third Quarter Webinar Registration

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)
To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 07:15 PM EDT

ICRA Members,

The FREE Q3 webinar is coming up on Tuesday, September 10. This quarter will be focused on
coding surgical procedures.

Please register via the link below. Reach out to Leslie with any questions (or recommendations
to include in the webinar!).

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8864229099392248416

Leslie Woodard, CHCM, ODS-C
ICRA Education Chair



